
7/10/2015 
 

  Culvert Inspection FY 2015 

Project GF-2015-04 

 

 

Board of Supervisors, 

 

On June 18 and June 25, 2015 the Coral Springs Improvement District 

published an invitation to bid in the Sun Sentinel as required. The bid spec 

included underwater diving services to inspect the condition of 51 culvert 

pipes and similar structures including each bay at both pumping stations and 

discharge pipes and document any debris/sediment amounts within culvert 

pipes and provide detailed reports on any damage or defects observed of 

culvert pipe and similar structures and pump station infrastructure. We had 4 

companies that responded and attended the pre-bid meeting as mandated in 

the bid spec. There were 2 bids submitted. 

 

We have attached a bid tabulation sheet for your review. Based on prior 

years pricing for this project, the submitted costs from both bidding 

companies are much higher than expected. A recommendation is made to 

reject both bids and re-bid this project in order to obtain a better cost. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Shawn Frankenhauser 

C.S.I.D. Drainage  
 
























